
From the Director of the Diana Award to Actionwork 
 
Hi Andy  
 
Just to say a warm thank you for including us in the Conference.  It was a wonderful, 
vibrant event carrying a very strong message about the positive ways in which young 
people can contribute to tackling bullying.  
 
I was particularly impressed as to how you managed to get young people from all 
over the UK there in such numbers.  We are organizing a conference for our Award 
Holders in the spring and it would be wonderful to have your expert input on how to 
attract young people in such numbers?!   
 
I am sure you are totally exhausted today but look forward to hearing from you once 
you have recovered!  
 
Again many thanks and congratulations for a magnificent event.  It really set the week 
alight!!  
 
With warm wishes  
 
Maggie  
Maggie Turner  
Director  
Diana Award 


